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On August 15, 2018, BOX Exchange LLC (“BOX”) filed to amend its rules to conform to the 

recently approved changes to the Options Listed Procedures Plan (“OLPP”). Among other 

things, the rule filing: 

 

(1) Changed the earliest date on which new January Long-term Equity Anticipation 

(“LEAP”) series on equity options, options on Exchange Traded Funds (“ETF”), or 

operations on Trust Issued Receipts (“TIR”) may be added to a single date in 

September (from three separate months); 

 

(2) Allows equity, ETF and TIP option series to be added based on trading after regular 

hours on the primary underlying market. 

 

BOX will implement these changes on September 17, 2018. For more information, please 

see SR-BOX-2018-28.  

 

Contacts 

Please contact the Market Operations Center at (866) 768-8845 or by e-mail at 

BOXMOC@boxoptions.com should you require additional information. 

 

 

 
 
 

TO: BOX Options Participants 

FROM: BOX Market Operations Center 

SUBJECT: Amendment to the Options Listing Procedures Plan 

DATE: August 29, 2018 

 

http://lynxstorageaccount.blob.core.windows.net/boxvr/SE_resources/SR-BOX-2018-28.pdf
mailto:BOXMOC@boxoptions.com

